
Subject: FW: FOI 12057 - Privately Funded Care Home Resident's Fees - RESPONSE 

From: @scotborders.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Freedom of Information 
Sent: 27 September 2018 13:11 
To: 
Cc: Freedom of Information <FOl@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOI 12057 - Privately Funded Care Home Resident's Fees - RESPONSE 

This message originated from outside your organisation 

Dear

Further to your request for information under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 relating to the above 
I am now able to respond. 

The following response was prepared and provided on behalf of Social Work & Integration: 

The following Care Homes are all Council owned and operated by SB Cares an arm's length organisation. 
• Saltgreens 
• Grove House 
• Waverley Residential Home 
• St Ronan's House 
• Deanfield 
All residents who reside in these homes are Council Contacted. If they have capital in excess of £27,250.00 they will 
contribute £531.24 towards the cost of their care after the deduction of Free Personal Care. 

I should advise that you have a right to request a review within 40 working days from the date we respond to your 
request. You should either e-mail FOl@scotborders.gov.uk or write to the Information Manager, Scottish Borders 
Council, Council HQ, Newtown St. Boswells TD6 OSA. 

If after the Council's FOI Advice Group have considered your review and you are still not happy with the decision you 
then have a right to appeal to the Office of the Scottish Information Commissioner, you do this either by visiting 
http://www.itspublicknowledge.info/Appeal or by post to: Kinburn Castle, Doubledykes Road, St. Andrews, fife 
KY16 9DS. 

Yours sincerely 

Scottish Borders Council 
Newtown St Boswells 
TD6 OSA 
E mail: foi@scotborders.gov.uk 
Tel: 

"********************************************************************** 
This email and any files transmitted with it are privileged, confidential and subject 
to copyright. Any unauthorised use or disclosure of any part of this email is 
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prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender 
immediately; you should then delete the email and remove any copies from your system. 
The views or opinions expressed in this communication may not necessarily be those of 
Scottish Borders Council. 
Please be advised that Scottish Borders Council's incoming and outgoing email is 
subject to regular monitoring and any email may require to be disclosed by the Council 
under the provisions of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 

**********************************************************************" 
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